NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS



PRESS RELEASE
For Immediate Release
Contact: Donna Booth, Clerk of the School Board
(804)529-6134
dbooth@nucps.net

August 31, 2021 - Heathsville, VA The Northumberland County Public Schools' School Board met in-person for a special called meeting. The meeting was open to the public through Zoom audio conference calling as a result of COVID-19 guidelines.

Temporary Policy for Emergency Paid Leave

The Board approved Temporary Policy for Emergency Paid Leave which states the following:

"Employees, whether vaccinated or not, will have access to emergency paid leave if they provide a letter from the Virginia Department of Health and/or the Three Rivers Health District requiring that they quarantine for specific dates, not to exceed 10 days. The Emergency Paid Leave policy only applies for exposures that have occurred during their duties at Northumberland County Schools. It is required that quarantined employees telework during this time."

Other Action Items

Student Matters

The Board moved to uphold the ten day suspension for Student 2022-001 and Student 2022-002 and allow them to return to school after suspension.

Personnel

The School Board approved Kayleigh Wilson as Interim Certified Nursing Assistant at Northumberland Elementary School.

The School Board also approved the following substitutes for the 2021-2022 school year: Karima Jenkins, Kayleigh Wilson, Regina Berry, and Imaya Brown, pending background checks.